
Due to Utoy Creek Culvert Weight Restriction issued by GDOT:
Route 71 will be on a temporary reroute along New Hope Road and Boat Rock Road until 
May 26, 2017. Beginning May 27, 2017 Route 71 service will terminate at Country Squire 
Apartment Complex. Service along Cascade Road between Country Squire Apartment 
Complex and Fulton Industrial Blvd. will be discontinued until further notice. 

Until Saturday, May 27, 2017:  Turn-by-turn Rt. 71 Reroute:
Exit West End Station, right on Lee Street; Left on Ralph D. Abernathy Blvd.; Continue on Cascade Ave.;
Continue Cascade Rd., REROUTE BEGINS: Left on New Hope Rd; Right Boat Rock Rd; Right Baker Ferry Rd; Right Fulton Ind. Blvd; 
Right West Park Pl; Right West Park Dr; Right Cascade Rd; Left Fulton Ind. Blvd; Left Boat Rock Rd; to Reynolds Rd (end of the line).
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TEMPORARY RE-ROUTE


